
TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

October 5, 2020 

6:00 pm 

Present: Jeff Smith, Supervisor 

William Bacon, Councilman 

Steve Seitz, Councilman 

John Pratt, Councilman 

Ryan Wilkins, Councilman 

Darlene Rich, Town Clerk 

Miranda Bennett, Bookkeeper 

Others:  none 

Meeting was opened at 6:00 PM 

Purpose of the Special meeting was for Town Clerk to present 

the 2021 Tentative Budget to the Town Board.  Notice 

was in Batavia Daily News and on the website. It was 

also displayed on the board in the clerk’s office.   

Town Clerk presented the Town Board with the 2021 Tentative 

Budget.  

With no board comments the meeting was adjourned at 6:02 PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC 

Town Clerk 


